
* 
The current pandemic has changed everything about our lives, 

including our ways of dealing with loss.   

Has someone close to you recently died, whether from COVID-19 

or other causes?  Are you worried about the health of someone 

close to you?  If so, we invite you to join this new UCC group.   

If you have any questions, please contact Michael Siembor, UCC 

psychologist, at Michael.Siembor@rochester.edu.   

Please note, the UCC provides many other services during this 

time.  For more info, please feel free to call us at 585-275-3113. 

 

      Register using the link or QR code: 

          

 

University Counseling Center 

LOSS IN THE MIDST OF COVID-19  

*Mondays 2:30-4* 
A UCC SUPPORT GROUP 

https://urmc.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJAodeitqDgiH91WWeUjNqeUiPNu9t-ILfaT 

http://www.rochester.edu/uhs/ucc/  

http://www.rochester.edu/uhs/ucc/

